We are looking for current Year 7 and Year 8s to join our
Girls Team for THIS season.

We play fixtures in the Surrey County Women & Girls
League on Sundays together with training on a Monday
evening 7-8 pm at Frensham Heights School.

&3 Friendly, supportive team

& Professional coaching support

&3 All abilities welcome, come and give it a try
Please contact coach Rob Anderson for further information
Email: bbgirlsfootball@outlook.com
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